
Glenmore Parent Advisory Council 
Meeting Minutes | January 27, 2020 

1 PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 
Wendy Briggs, Principal 
Benita Crombie, Vice Principal 

1. Draw the Circle Wide- practices and performances. Students have already started practicing for the 
performance which will be in May. 

2. New Approach to Anxiety Presentation on Feb. 12 in GME gym.  
3. Registration 2020-2021 - Feb. 3 begins at 7am 
4. Performance Appraisals for Benita and Wendy will be happening in early February. Surveys will be sent 

out and interviews will happen with students and parents. 
5. Update on our 7 Teachings Assemblies and Love in February 
6. Technology Refresh 2020 at GME. Technology will be refreshed this year, including new Chromebooks 

for students and staff. Parents of students in Grades 4-6 will be asked to activate their student learn 
accounts. 

2 PAC BUDGET UPDATE 
Sarah Bendall for Klaus Minck | Treasurer 

● General Update | Sarah Bendall for Klaus Mink 
Highlights: 

o The first term numbers are in for fun lunch with the PAC taking in just over $9,800. Some of this 
needs to be reallocated to the playground budget as it relates to popcorn sales collected 
through the fun lunch program which is to be earmarked for the playground. 

o Family photos earned us $3,200 which is $700 more than we budgeted for. 
o Popcorn sales are $1,267 which is almost at the budgeted number of $1,500 already. 
o We have paid $6,500 to the school for field trips. 
o Book swap numbers are over budget by $31.88. 
o The first staff lunch came in at $264.72, which is net of $180 that were raised through 

donations. 
o Playground - The final cost of resurfacing the Little Adventure was $34,581.73. 

● Grant for Gaga Ball pit | Sarah Bendall 
● Sarah will be applying for a grant to get a Gaga Ball pit and surface put in. 

3 POPCORN HELP NEEDED 
Rhonda Jarvis 

● Help needed in the next few weeks 
Angela might be able to help if it can be popped the night before. They will connect. 
Also Angela will send out the request via the Fun Lunch email to reach more people. 



4 UPCOMING PAC PROGRAMS 
● Family STEM Night | Sarah Bendall 

o Happening this Wednesday, Jan 29. If you or your company is able to donate a STEM-based 
prize, please let us know. Look forward to seeing everyone there. 

 
● Winter Staff Appreciation Lunch | Tristaca Curley 

o Second staff lunch is happening Wednesday Feb 12th. We are doing a burrito bar and are 
looking for donations of burrito fillings, cash donations for groceries, as well as help with set up, 
serving, and tear down. Please check the PAC website to donate. The first staff lunch was a 
success and staff were truly appreciative of the effort and delicious food that was donated.  

5 OTHER 
• LJWinslade@gmail.com - wants to be Member at Large 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:30. 

 

 

mailto:LJWinslade@gmail.com

	1 Principal’s Update
	2 PAC Budget Update
	3 Popcorn Help Needed
	4 Upcoming PAC Programs
	5 Other

